








NARA RG104, Entry 1, Box 183 
 

[Abstract:] Answer to Paul Blackmar’s letter etc. etc. 
 
Exhibit of The Mint of the United States at Philadelphia, 
Superintendent’s Office, 
Chicago, 
August 24, 1893 
 
Col. O.C. Bosbyshell 
Supt. U.S. Mint Phila. 
 
Dear Sir. 
 
 Your favor of 22nd inst. with inclosure of Paul Blackmar’s letter of the 19th is at hand. 
 
 I have answered the latter, as per your instructions. 
 
 Mr. Stocks has said nothing to me in regard to Oliver’s detail to Chicago and I suppose 
he will communicate directly with you in regard to it. 
 
 I have written you three times I think in regard to another obverse die but have received 
no answer and as Mr. Ewing frequently asks me what I have done about a die I can only say that 
I have written you about it. 
 
 I send you by registered mail a reverse die which in some unaccountable way has become 
scratched too deeply to be polished with lime will you be kind enough to have it repolished and 
when you send it out, please send out with it an obverse die. I will then put that pair into service 
and return the ones now in use to be repolished. 
 
 The sale of medals still increases, it bringing over $350 every day with two days over 
$400 yesterday being the largest $426.75. 
 
 Your good report from my boy pleased me greatly. 
 
 So that farm at Valley is a pretty place, is it? 
 
 The Mint family join me in sending kindest regards. 
 
 Very Respectfully, 
 N.S. Beekley 
 
P.S. Will you kindly send me some envelopes such as this letter is mailed in. N.S.B. 
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